

A big event

Pupils at Robert Baldwin School wait anxiously to see the hatching of some brand new chicks in their own unique incubator.

Delay deer hunt decision . . .

(Continued from Pg. 1) port asking for the deer hunt not to be allowed to continue in 1981.

Oakville Councillor Terry Mannell, who had tried to have the decision put off during the committee meeting two weeks ago, thought it would be wise to have Mr. Stanley at a discussion along residents. also representative Natural Ministry

Mr. Mannell said he did not think the Ministry was worried so much about controlling deer as "(just) to have a hunt."

He said "the mandate of the Ministry is to increase recreational activities in the province. But Milton Councillor member of the Halton Agricultural Advisory Committee, said the hunt had been held almost six

should have made their feelings known prior to the regular council meeting where the committee recommendation was being discussed.

Mr. Clements, noting the Ministry had reported 800 deer shot last year by poachers, said one of the main reasons to have another controlled deer hunt is to stop "illegal hunting."

Fellow Milton Councillor Bill Johnson opposed been on record as opposed to a "blunderbuss type of hunt." He said the Ministry

concept is "the most inefficient way of thinning out the deer."

Mr. Johnson said the best method would be to ARF Classes have experienced hunters stationed "where the deer go for sustenance" such as apple orchards and streams. He said a small group of good hunters in a longer time frame could do the job.

Smokers Anonymous project

May 26 at the Optimist Club, 311 Comom mercial St. at 7.30 p.m. and will be sponsored by the Halton Lung Association.

called Smokers Anony-

Two Milton residents

were among the elected

officials for the Halton

Branch of the Association

Beaver, conference chair

22nd.

Childhood

representing

for Early

Education.

mous and the object is to provide the will power to smoking. It thought weekly meetings The meeting will be

In other news regard-

Velma Doran of Bramp-

ton was elected for a sec-

include: vice-president

Willie Chartrand, treas-

urer Florence Reynolds,

corresponding secretary,

INVITATION

to Milton residents

SORRY, WE'RE

GEOSING

OUR RESTAURANT

FOR RENOVATIONS

FROM MIDNIGHT MONDAY, MAY 18

FOR THREE FULL DAYS ...

RE-OPENING FRIDAY, MAY 22 at 7 a.m.

40 Chisholm Dr., Milton 878-8441

Wards 1 & 3

Other elected officials

and Halton resident Dr.

president

Peter Cole who is the Officer of Health.

also sponsor a smoking withdrawl clinic June 1 to 5 in the Georgetown District High School.

of the school from 7.30 p.m. to 9.30 p.m. nightly.

Sheridan festival promotes creativity

Creativity can be something as simple as working out a crossword puzzle . . . a mechanical problem such as fixing thing as crazy as making a chair out of newspaper. The last activity is on

Creativity Festival to be

held at Sheridan College,

panel

Presbyterian Church.

Sunday school to children.

gram received an

economic fix from

Halton's Board of Educa-

Halton trustees con-

firmed their commitment

to the teaching of

teachers about drug and

blems in the schools.

Some \$12,500 was set

aside for the ARF pro-

Under the ARF staffed

program some 280 Halton

teachers would be trained

on drug and alcohol pro-

blems in the schools.

addiction pro-

tion Monday.

Church in

community

The role of the church in Campbellville will be dis-

cussed Wednesday, May 27 at 7.30 p.m. in St. David's

Rev. Desmond Howard will act as moderator of the

The panelists and topics are: Ernie Davidson on

the relationship of the church and community; Helen

Sclisizzi on the church's outreach on meeting the

needs of the community; Rev. Rod Lewis on the

changing role of the church in the community; Mrs.

Oriena Currie on how the community sees the chur-

ch; and Mrs. Rosalind Fenwick on the importance of

Everyone is invited to attend and hear the discus-

Addiction the attention of the board

last year.

Trustees fix

panel at the church which is on Guelph Line in Camp-

May 14 and 15. Sponsored by the Centre for Creative Studies at Sher-Board of Education, the Festival will encourage and promote creative thought and problemsolving through activities including a creative body movement workshop, a mini film festival, music

Dragons are some of the other sessions. Robin King, Director of the Centre for Creative Studies, says that more than 900 students aged eight to 18 are enrolled, many from Halton and Peel, but also from as far away as Winnipeg and New York State. "Many adults have had

the creativity socialized right out of them," said King. "It's like muscular power. You either use it or lose it.'

Creativity can be reclaimed by adults, King stressed, but says children are easier to work with. "They aren't

inhibited." He said that creativity is more important today than ever, as many familiar social structures deteriorate and are no

longer useful. "Creative behavior is the source of all change in society. It's the way society evolves. And one of its most important components is showing the validity of all possible ideas . . . respecting

diversity," said King. SO emphasis stress on management these days. But if we were more creative, we'd be more effective and innovative Research Foundation with a detailed study of people, and we wouldn't education pro- an Oakville high school be under so much stress," he added.

Conditioners

Bug Killers

Gerrie Electric

Mon.-Fri.

315A Steeles Ave.

8-4:30

662-2874

827-6980

9-12 noon

GERRIE ELECTRIC

ELECTROHOME

and theatre workships, and brainstorming Along with King, other primary organizers of session. Crazy Creative the festival are Edna Puppets, Creative Math, McMillan, a consultant Could You be a Detecfor education of gifted tive, and Dungeons and children with the Halton Board, and Ted Runions, a teacher at Lord Elgin High School in Burling-

> Registration fee for the festival is \$3 a day per student. Children must

be supervised during the two days by a parent or teacher in a 1/15 ratio. Spots are still available

in some programs. Sheridan's Centre for Creative Studies located at the Oakville Campus, and is intended to provide resources to promote the growth of

creativity and problem-

solving behavior. It was

opened last summer, and King says that while things are getting organized, "I'm the only resource right now."

For more information contact Creativity Festival, 2399 Mountainside Burlington, Ontario, 335-1856, or contact Robin King at



UUUIUIII We will do wonders for your favorite sofa and chair. Choose from our HUGE selection of upholstery fabrics. For Professional Results -MILTON UPHOLSTERING Fabraic Bin 751 Steeles Ave., Milton 878-9094





PEEL TILE & MARBLE 272-1800

Retailers & Installers of all Ceramics - Vinyl - Quarry - Mosiac 25 years' experience 32 Dundas St. E., Mississauga

HWY.5 DUNDAS

BLACK

ANGUS

months ago and those opposed to another hunt this view, stating he had Resources.

Milton may be the site of a pilot project to help people beat the smoking

A meeting will be held

The pilot project will be ing the Halton Lung

can supply the support. open to anyone wishing to

Two educators named

Association

ond term.

meeting of the group was held recently at the Tyandaga Municipal Golf Club in Burlington where 1981 board was

Barbara Vollick, Board

publicity chair and public

relations Karen Shere-

meta, newsletter chair

Karen

McNevin,

develop-

Frieday.

McNaughton,

representative

Barbara

I would be pleased to discuss

any problems or opinions you

may have regarding the school

system on either of these dates:

FOR MORE

INFORMATION

Your Trustee

Percy Merry School, 7-9 p.m.

Brookville School, 7-9 p.m.

Tuesday, May 19th

Wednesday, May 20th

professional

ment Barbara

Among the 26-member board are the following from Milton: J.M. Ledwith, Dr. I.A. Hunter, Association, the annual

Halton Regional Medical The association will

Admission is free and it will be held in Room 151

ARF brought the Halton drug problem to







Village Gate Plaza

878-9767 Ivan Armstrong For over eight years now, our restaurant has been open 24 hours a day, seven days a week. We're renovating and improving our facilities, to serve you better. We tried to complete the work without inconveniencing our customers, but major changes in the kitchen area necessitated this temporary closing. Your co-operation is appreciated. Come see our "new look" on the FIFTH WHEEL TRUCK STOP



459 Barton St. E.

Oscillating

Fans